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ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
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Main: 907.269.0350

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board DATE: January 21, 2020 
 

RE: 263 Coghill’s  FROM: Glen Klinkhart, Interim Director 

 
Requested 
Action: 

3rd request for time extension 

  
Statutory  
Authority: 

AS 04.11.030(b):  “If an application for the transfer of ownership of a license 
from a deceased licensee is not made within 90 days of the death of the 
licensee or within an additional 90 days if an application for transfer of 
ownership made by the executor is denied, or no petition is made to the board 
for an extension of time under (c) of this section within the time, the license is 
forfeited.” 
 
AS 04.11.030(c): “The board may extend the time limits in (b) of this section 
on petition of the executor or administrator.” 

 
 
Background:  License 263 for Coghill’s, a package store license, is held by Coghill’s, Inc. which is 
owned by William Coghill 36%, John Coghill 24%, Robert Coghill 15% and Marilyn Duggar 25%. 
 
On September 10, 2019 the ABC Board approved a second extension to report an ownership change 
or to submit a transfer application. The deadline given was November 14, 2019 or request an additional 
time extension prior to that date. Marilyn Duggar submitted the following request on November 13, 
2019. 
 
Attachments: Licensee request 
 
 
   
 




